
Discipleship WIN Team Meeting – Oct 28, 2018 

 Present: Jeff Haupt, Tiffany Conway, Jim Clark, Linda Lange and Mike Clement. 

 Absent: Kendrith Beebe and Sara Mata. 
 

 We reviewed the Next Step Pilot Program progress. Based on preliminary info, we have some very 
positive #’s to report. Some further clarification/filtering needs to be done on a couple of the 
groups (VBS 2018 and M & Ms) but with those factored in we are currently at approx. 400 Next 
Steps for 2018!  

 

 Mike brought up the question about if/how we can track these people long term. While we’re not 
sure we can do that with the current system, we can at least keep track of which groups these 
people are taking the Next Steps with. How/what we do with that info is TBD. This topic deserves 
further discussion at a later date. 

 

 We then discussed in the detail the new Next Step class… 
o We decided to change the format to make it more of a casual Q & A style. Linda said it 

best…lets be the “guide on the side instead of the sage on the stage.” 
o We also decided to incorporate the idea of “Faith Coaches” so at the end “Get Plugged In” 

portion of the class there would be more of a one-to-one approach. 
o The question was brought up about whether we can use congregational photos on our flyer 

instead of stock photos. We will work with Phil Wiseman to determine if we can get that done 
before the 2019 flyer launches.  

o We firmed up our plan for emailing the 2018 New Members test group to invite them to our 
Nov 18th pilot session. We are also including the Nov 2018 group within those.  

o We have scheduled a walk-through meeting on Nov 13th to finalize the details for the test 
session. 

 

 


